Ron Chasteen

THE NINETEENTH ANNUAL RON CHASTEEN MEMORIAL
SCRAMBLE

Scholarship Fund

Sunday. August 24 2014

It is time again for the Ron Chasteen Golf Tournament!! | am so excited to be hosting this “dear
to my heart” event again this year. My family is very grateful and thankful for everyone who has
made this event a continuing success. The tournament has continued to grow over the years and

we hope this year will continue the trend!

With your support in the past we have been able to make Ron’s scholarship a self-sustaining
fund. Scholarships have been awarded to two worthy senior student athletes in the amount of

$1,250.00 at Fairfield High School.

Fairfield South Trace Golf Course
“Shot Gun” start at 1:00pm
“Best Ball” Scramble with prizes awarded to first, second and third place teams.
There will also be prizes awarded for specific hole contests and a skins game.
$85.00 per person
(Includes golf, cart, prizes, beer and steak dinner!)

All proceeds go to the Ron Chasteen Memorial Scholarship Fund.

Please see enclosed form to sign up as an individual or a team today! !

Donations and door prizes are greatly appreciated.

Any size donation is appreciated!!
Donations can be mailed to:
Lori Chasteen-Brozonis
3324 Cresentview Lane
Cincinnati OH 45248

Please contact Lori at 513-807-4633 or Ibrozonis@pioneervending.com about donating a door
prize to be picked up or gaining more information about this tournament.

Thank you for considering this worthy cause.
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